
    

 

   

 

 

 

 

The 2023 Dam Safety Training Course, held on 9-10 May at 
Engineering New Zealand in Wellington, brought together 

professionals from various sectors of our dam safety industry. 
With a focus on navigating the evolving landscape of dam safety, 
this event provided invaluable insights into the new regulations, 
climate considerations, and technological advancements shaping 

the industry. 

We received an overwhelming response and were fully subscribed 
with 37 participants from diverse backgrounds, including owners, 
practitioners, regional authorities, and government who gathered 
to collaborate, share knowledge, and foster professional growth. 

This enthusiastic engagement underscores the industry's 
commitment to maintaining high safety standards and staying up 

to date with the latest developments. 

 

The training content was carefully crafted to address the specific 
needs of attendees, with particular attention given to the 2022 Dam 
Safety Regulations, commencing 13 May 2024. Industry specialists, 

including eight external trainers, along with our experienced DSI 
team, delivered comprehensive learning sessions that equipped 

participants with the tools and understanding necessary to navigate 
the new regulatory environment effectively.  

 

Beyond the valuable educational opportunities, participants also 
connected and networked during the event and a lively social 

function. We believe that building relationships and connections 
within the dam safety community is crucial for long-term 

collaboration and support. 

 

The success of the event can be attributed to the expertise of our trainers, the 
active participation of attendees, and our commitment to providing a top-quality 

learning experience tailored to the unique requirements of our industry. We 
extend our appreciation to all the attendees, trainers, and partners who 

contributed to the success of the 2023 Dam Safety Training Course. 

 

For those who were unable to attend, we are excited to announce that a repeat 
course will be offered on 28-29 February 2024. Given recent demand, we 

strongly encourage early registration. 

 

To express your interest or learn more about our upcoming events, please 
contact our dedicated team. 

 

Together, let's navigate the changing landscape of dam safety, embracing new regulations, addressing climate 
challenges, and leveraging technology to build a safer future. 

 
Dam safety for generations! 

Dam Safety for Owners, Practitioners and Regulators 
Navigating Dam Safety in a Time of Change – New Regulations, Climate and Technology 

https://www.damsafety.co.nz/contact.html

